
The Capable Child Cancellation Policy 

 

There are many unpredictable changes in a family’s schedule and we do our best to remain flexible, 

however, if you do not cancel a scheduled appointment, we cannot use this time for another family.  We 

ask for 48-hour notice if you need to change the time or your appointment.    

A full hour fee is charged for your missed appointments or cancellations with less than a 48-hour notice 

unless it is due to an illness or emergency.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

I agree to the above cancellation policy.   

 

Parent Signature   Printed Name     Date 

 

 

 


